
JUNIOR  AVIATOR FRIDAY FOLDER September 13th, 2019 

Hasbrouck Heights  

Dear Junior Aviator Parents/Guardians, 

It’s been wonderful to walk  around our school and see all of the amazing things 

that are going on in our classrooms.  Our students and teachers are working hard 

each day and I am extremely pleased with the progress that they have made so far. 

It’s truly an honor to be the Principal of HHMS! 

Please encourage your child to seek out our Middle School Clubs, as we are very 

proud of all that we offer.  Important club information can be found on the walls 

around the school and during morning announcements.  Our Guidance Depart-

ment will also be sending an email of when each club/activity will be meeting 

throughout the school year. 

I am truly looking forward to an amazing school year and I look forward to seeing 

you all at Back-to-School Night on September 24th.    

Don’t forget to follow us on Twitter @HHJrAviators 

Have a great weekend and good luck to all our Junior Aviator Sports Ath-

letes this weekend!!! 

--Joseph Mastropietro 

 

IMPORTANT UPCOMING DATES: 

September 24th - MS Back-to-School Night 

October 2nd - Washington D.C. Parent Info Night 

October 4th - Midpoint of Marking Period 1 

October 9th - BETA Club Induction 

October 16th - PSAT Day (Gr. 8) 

October 16th - Character Ed Day (Gr. 6 & 7) 

 

 
**Important Note - NJSLA Assessment 
results for your child will be sent out 
today through the mail.  You should 
be receiving them in the mail in the 

coming days.  Please be sure to review 
with your child.** 

 
 

Some pictures from the week!!! 


